
Meet the Teacher – 13/9/18 

Primary 3 – Miss McLaughlin 

General Reminders (Your ‘On the Fridge’ Sheet) 

 

 Gym days for Term 1 are Tuesday and Thursday. Please ensure your child has a gym kit with 

them on those days. 

 Primary 2 will visit the library on Mondays.  

 ‘Together Time’ will take place on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Children will be notified in 

advance if it is a ‘bring your own toy’ day. Any loss of time will be spent in class on the relevant 

day. 

 Homework will be given out across the week. Spelling/phonics homework will be sent home as any 

new patterns are introduced (or for revision). Pages for reading will be sent home on a different 

day for each group. Please ensure you only read the given pages with your child. Number 

homework will be given as and when topics need consolidation – this may be a Sumdog challenge, 

practice sheet or written task. 

 We regularly update the school blog to give information about our current learning. Search for 

‘PUSCPS blog’ or ‘@puscps’ if you would like to learn more. 

 Please ensure your child’s uniform items are labelled or initialled. Any unlabelled items will be 

passed to the office for lost property. 

 Please ensure your child’s snack is separate from their packed lunch. Lunchbox trollies are 

stored away in the morning and children will not be able to access them until lunchtime. 

 If there are any changes to your child’s arrangements at the end of the day, can you please let 

the office know as soon as possible. We are unable to dismiss children if we have not been 

informed. 

 The planned date for the Primary 3 assembly is Friday 9th November at 9.15am. A newsflash will 

be sent out closer to the time as a reminder. We will also let you know if there are any changes. 

 We enjoy our parents coming in and being a part of what we are learning. If you are interested 

in becoming a parent helper, please let the office know. 

 ‘Families Learning Together’ events will run each term. Come along and see what your child has 

been learning!  

 Craft Club for parents runs on Fridays at around 11.30am.  

I am very excited to spend another year working with you and your child. If there is anything you 

would like to talk about, or anything I can do, please let me know.  

  

 

 


